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THE PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

Mike Graham, CEO 

Hello, SPIEGEL GROVE Ship-

mates! Summer is upon us and 

itôs only about two months left to 

register for this year's reunion in 

Lancaster, Pennsylvania. Our 

Reunion Coordinator and fellow 

shipmate Joe Py has been 

working to coordinate what 

should be another great reunion. 

Located near  Amish country and Hershey, we'll have 

some interesting and fun activities and tours. Tour 

details and other activities are included in this 

newsletter. 

Once again, I challenge everyone to reach out to a 

former SG shipmate and encourage them to attend 

this year's reunion with them. Please contact either 

myself  or Jim Yoder if you need contact information 

and help you with any questions you may have.   

Mary Lou and I are already looking forward to seeing 

all of our old friends and the new friends we haven't 

met yet. See y'all in Lancaster in October and wish-

ing everyone smooth seas. 

One other thing. We have searched and researched 

and now Jim Yoder is coordinating with a reunion 

organizer company for next yearôs reunion in New 

Orleans. If you have any requests or questions about 

the New Orleans reunion, now is the time to contact 

Jim.  

 

 

 

The following SG Veterans have joined the proud 

ranks of our Association since our last Newsletter.  

NEW MEMBER 

Terry Wilson, BM2 (78-82) Deck 

      

PREVIOUS / RETURNING 

Alfred Erskine, RM3 (1/69-10/69) 

Don Fecher, GMG2 (81-83) GM Div. 

Robert Johnson, BT1 (56-58) Engineering 

Ken Pankow, MM3 (80-82) Engineering 

ñSamò Samson, CWO3 (68-71) Aux&Elect DO 

Lyndon Shaftoe, LT (65-68) Navigator 

- - - - - - - - - - 

LOST - DID NOT RENEW THEIR MEMBERSHIP 

17 (All were reminded in writing, at least 2x.) 

Listing on the last page. 

 

LOST CONTACT SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

             None 
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President ................................... Mike GRAHAM 

mrg242@gmail.com 

Vice-President ..............................Gary MILLER 

garkat@comcast.net 

Secretary/Treasurer/NL Editor ........ Jim YODER 

lsd32usn@gmail.com 

Chaplain ............................................ Dave LOTZ 

dave@lotz.com 

NON-OFFICER POSITIONS 

Logistic Specialist..................... John HOETKER 

nywfia@aol.comã 

2018 Reunion Coordinator ....................... Joe PY 

hbpysknk@ptd.net 

2019 Reunion Coordinator .............. Jim YODER 

lsd32usn@gmail.com 

Hospitality Suite Guru .................. Gary MILLER  

garkat@comcast.net 

Historian/Webmaster ............... Kevin FLATLEY 

flatleyk@frontier.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ð ð ð ð ðð ð ð ð ðð ð ð ð ðð ð ð 

The SGA Newsletter is published semi-annually by and 

for the USS Spiegel Grove (LSD 32) Association 

members ï former shipmates and other embarked 

personnel who served aboard the ship. Feedback is 

welcomed; send to the editor: lsd32usn@gmail.com.  

The SG Association is a nonprofit organization, 

therefore, membership fees (dues), donations, and 

contributions are all tax-deductible as provided by law. 

ð ð ð ð ðð ð ð ð ðð ð ð ð ðð ð ð 

 

FROM OUR CHAPLAIN 

    Ch. Dave Lotz 

 ñTime to Reflect on Your L ife?ò 

Remember when you checked 

aboard the Grove? I do. It was 

November 4, 1977 at Bethlehem 

Steel Shipyard in Baltimore, 

when I finally found the entrance 

to the shipyard after driving 10 

hours from home.  

My first shipmate was RM3 Jerry 

Lucky, He came to the gate and helped me with my 

bags. I got in the truck and he introduced himself with 

a quick ñIôm Luckyò. I looked around at this dirty, 

cold shipyard and wondered to myself how he figured 

he was lucky? He dropped me at the accommodation 

ladder. ET1 Toby Singleton met me there and showed 

me a rack in forward Ops berthing.  

The next morning I was awakened by a needle gun 

being used on what I thought was my left temple. It 

was Friday and the shipôs schedule was off at noon 

Friday till noon Monday. There was just enough time 

to eat, check in and get paid up to date before liberty 

call. So there I was not even 24 hours aboard and left 

on my own. Being from the hills of North Carolina, I 

had never seen a ship this large in person not to 

mention it was in dry dock so you saw the whole 

ship!! I remember the feeling of total abandonment 

and it was the only time in my naval career I ever 

thought of going AWOL!! That was 41 years ago this 

November!  Have you ever felt this way in your life?  

Sometimes God puts us into situations where itôs just 

you and him. He does this to get your attention. If you 

believe in God you are never alone. I wish I had 

remembered that, but at the time I was ignoring my 

faith and trusting in myself rather than trusting Him.  

So, are you feeling alone? God is just a prayer away 

how wonderful it is to know that! If you havenôt made 

your decision on God yet donôt wait. He is lonesome 

for you to call on him and I promise you that if you 

will put your faith in God you will never feel 

abandoned again!!  

FWFS Chaplain Daveé.. 
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Come one, come all. Reminisce and join in on 

the sea story contests, tours, raffles and other 

activities at our 28th annual reunion in 

Lancaster, Pennsylvania. 

You ask, ñWhat can we see or do in Lancaster?ò 

Well, nothing really, outside of a great and fun 

time.  

First, we will be staying at the world renown Lancaster 

Double-Tree Resort by Hilton Hotel with extraordinary 

facilities and Hospitality Suite, located about seven miles 

south of Lancaster.  

Flying In? 

The closest major airport is Harrisburg International 

(MDT) about 45 minutes away. Philadelphia and Bal-

timore are both about 90 minutes. The smaller aircraft 

can fly into the Lancaster Airport (LNS) less than 30 

minutes away. 
Traveling by Train? 

The DoubleTree Lancaster Resort offers complimentary 

shuttle service to the nearby Amtrak station, only eight 

miles away. 
Hotel 

I reserved a block of rooms for us, but you must arrange 

your own room reservations with the hotel at (717) 464-

2711 prior to September 24th. Tell them you are with 

the Spiegel Grove Reunion group to get our group rate 

of $119.00 per room plus 11% tax per room per night. 

This rate is also available for three days prior to and 

three days after the reunion if rooms are available. This 

rate also includes a hot, buffet breakfast for each person 

each morning. Plus, parking is free! The official check-

in time is 4 PM.  

The Hospitality Suite / Reunion Check-in 

The Hospitality Suite is our gathering place.  It will be 

open all day every day (except during tours) until taps. 

Here is your first stop, checking in (includes picking up 

name tags, tour and banquet tickets, the Business 

Meeting agenda, etc.), then on to meet all the old 

(literally) and new members and get in on the latest 

scuttlebutt and, of course, to share some new and 

interesting sea stories. It will be stocked with a plethora 

of snacks/finger foods and cold drinks (soda, beer, wine, 

and water) ð maybe even some coffee.  

Pictures from previous reunions and cruise books are 

among the many things on display for your enjoyment. 

 

 

 

 

You can also view all the prizes for the raffles 

and auction. All the shipôs storeôs items are on 

display and sold here.  

And new this year, we will have a daily door 

prize drawing each day in the Hospitality Suite. 

Time will be determined at the reunion. 

Activities 

Refer to Attachment #1 for the several activities and 

tours scheduled.  

Note on the tours. Thursdayôs tour has no limit to 

how many may sign up. But Fridayôs tour is 

limited to the first 52 who register for the tour. 

This tour includes an Amish Farm, Quilt Shop, 

Bakery, and Roadside stand with homemade 

Amish goods and handcrafts for sale. On the bus, 

our Amish tour guide will talk about their culture, 

one room school house, burial practices and life 

styles. 

Attachment #2 is your Registration Form with costs. 

Payment must be received prior to September 8th. You 

need not attend/pay for everything; only pay for the 

activities you plan to join in with the rest of us. Since your 

annual membership dues must be up-to-date to attend, 

you can use the registration form to pay/extend your 

years of active membership, or if not attending, you may 

submit dues with Attachment #3, Membership Dues 

Renewal form. 

The Annual Business Meeting 

After a couple days of tours, our Annual Business 

Meeting is scheduled for Saturday morning.  

The Raffles 

We will have several raffles during 

the reunion. One is a 50/50; the 

others are raffling off items that you 

and other shipmates bring and  

donate. We encourage everyone to donate something; the 

more prizes and association donations (buying lots of 

raffle tickets), the bigger our celebration. Suggested 

items for this raffle include something from the area 

where you live or something you have made. Or, you can 

purchase something in the Lancaster area and donate it to 

the raffle. Raffle tickets will be on sale in the Hospitality 

Suite throughout the reunion except during tours.  All 

drawings will follow the banquet.  We hope that everyone 

will participate as we always have fun!!! 

(STILL MORE NEXT PAGE)  

OUR 2018 REUNION  

Joe Py, Reunion Coordinator 
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REUNION (CONTINUED) 

Silent Auction (New this year) 

We will have a few theme oriented baskets of good-

ies. We also encourage anyone who would like to 

make one, to do so ï or anything else youôd like to see 

in auctioned. All the profits will go to the Association. 

These items will also be displayed during the reunion 

and winners will be notified after the banquet/raffle. 

The Grand Banquet 

Our final evening, our encore, the Grand Banquet. is 

an all hands affair with guests,  There is no speaker 

scheduled, but if you or someone you know would 

like to share a testimony of part of their Spiegel Grove 

activity, we can probably accommodate you. Coat 

and tie optional, but at least business casual for 

everyone. Following desert is our raffles. 

Again, you donôt have to attend all days.  You can, for 

example, join us only for the Grand Banquet.  No re-

quirement to attend all activities.  Even if youôd like 

to just stop by the Hospitality Suite for a couple hours 

of sea stories is okay, but even for a short visit, please 

submit the registration, not only for a head count for 

planning, but just let us know you are coming for any 

part of our calendar. 

Whatever your pleasure, please stop by!  

Any question? Email or call me. (Eastern time zone) 

hbpysknk@ptd.net.  Cell: (717) 471-5924  

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

SO YA WANNA BE A REPORTER, EH? 

By Chuck Siedschlag USN (Retired) 

Aboard 1978-81 (RM1-RMCS) 

When I was Command Senior Chief, one 

of my duties was running the Striker* 

Selection Board. We had a Seaman 

aboard that wanted to strike for 

Journalist (JO). 

. 

 

SECRETARYôS NOTES 

By Jim Yoder 

Apparently, I must iterate that to 

remain on the óactiveô roster, 

oneôs dues must be up-to-date. If 

you are not up-to-date (in arrears), 

you will receive a notice in March 

to remind you. If your dues are not 

still paid by July 1, you will be 

transferred to the non-active 

roster. Non-active members receive no Newsletters or 

other communications. Plus, only active roster 

shipmates may attend the reunion in October. 

But, if you were 80 years old January 1st, you qualify 

to become a Life member (no annual dues required).  

Just notify me and weôll make that happen. Currently 

we have 24 life members (Six more than last year). 

This year we had 36 members who were up for 

renewal this year. With a minimum of two reminders 

(includes this article in our last newsletter), 17 did not 

renew. But membership is up, albeit by only eight 

since the last census (October).  

Note. If you are in doubt as to what year you are paid 

through, check your membership card; it has what 

year you are paid through. If you do not have a 

membership card for whatever reason, contact me and 

I can send you one. You can also check the roster ï

available (email only in Excel) any time. Just ask me 

for one. There are always some hard copies available 

at the reunion. 

Newsletter 

I am also your Newsletter Editor, so if you have any 

comments (likes or dislikes) or suggestions, including 

format, and/or would like to contribute a short article 

for an upcoming newsletter, please let me know.  We 

need and enjoy the personal articles of interesting 

memories/experiences related to your adventures, 

whether before, while, or after stationed aboard the 

Spiegel Grove. Examples are in this edition. 

An important reminder is to notify the Association 

(me, as the secretary) if you have a change of 

contact info (i.e., snail mail, electronic mail, address 

and/or phone no.).  If we have no current contact for 

you, that will result in removal from the óactiveô 

roster and place. 
(CONTôD NEXT PAGE) 

mailto:hbpysknk@ptd.net
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The Newsletter is not on the website and our roster is 

not the same as those you find on the internet.  If you 

want your name on our websiteôs SG Contact List, you 

must contact the webmaster. 

See ya in Lancaster?  
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

MOVE OVER RED 

By Lt. j.g. Robert óBobô Knight 

Chief Engineer aboard 1960-62 

During the Solant Amity Cruise in 

1961, the Task Force Com-mander, 

Admiral Fluckey, and his staff were 

aboard for the cruise.  

Sometimes the admiral walked 

around the ship wearing a white 

skivvy shirt, khaki shorts and 

sandals. As some of you know he 

was slender and had red hair. We also had an Ensign 

aboard, Ensign Upson, who was slender and had red 

hair.  

One night, I was the OOD and Ensign Upson was my 

JOOD.  I came into the Pilot House from the bridge 

wing to look at the radar. It was dark and I thought 

Ensign Upson was looking at the radar, so I pushed him 

aside, said "Move over Red, I want to look at the 

radar."  Then, I recognized that it was the Admiral. I 

thought, "Oh crap, my career is over."   

He looked at me and burst out laughing. I thought that 

he was going to roll on the deck, he was laughing so 

hard.  

He took a liking to me and later we had several other 

unusual encounters. ï maybe Iôll tell you about some of 

them another time. 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

ASBESTOS ï TOXINS 

By MSSN (Baker) Charles Mincek, USN 

Aboard 1975-77  

We were stationed at the Bethlehem [Steel] Sparrows 

Point [Maryland] Shipyard from September ó76 until 

June ó77. The VA finally recognized that the 70 of us 

(the official Navy stat) that were living there were 

exposed to over 18 different dioxins. I thought that my 

shipmates and I should have been notified if we became 

ill or sick due to the exposure of the dioxins, including 

agent orange and benzine.  

 

SHIPôS STORE 
       John Hoetker, Logistic Specialist 

In addition to patches, pins, 

caps and belt buckles, we have 

several types of shirts. Most 

items carried are the result of 

intensive research, feedback, 

focus groups, customer 
requests, a SWAG, and valued 

input from Nell Cooper.  

This is our available inventory and prices:  

Spiegel Grove Cap ......................................... $15.00 

SG Cap w/Mesh Back.................................... $15.00 

* Spiegel Grove Shirts: 

Polo, White (contact for availability) ......... $25.00 

Polo, Navy .................................................. $25.00 

Polo, long Sleeved w/pocket, Navy ........... $25.00 

Ladies, V & non-V, Pink  ........................... $10.00 

Spiegel Grove Belt Buckle ............................ $25.00 

Large Spiegel Grove Patch ............................ $25.00 

Old Spiegel Grove Patch (oval) ....................... $5.00 

New Spiegel Grove Patch (round) ................... $5.00 

PHIBRON 10 PATCH................................... $10.00 

SG Lapel Pins, Old  ......................................... $5.00 

SG Lapel Pins, New ........................................ $5.00 

LSD 32 Lapel Pin .......................................... $10.00 

* All shirts are only available for pickup at the 

reunion. To insure the right sizes of the ones 

you want are waiting for you at the reunion, you 

may order/pay for them using your registration 

form, Attachment #2. But, if you want the white 

polo shirt or if it is absolutely necessary that 

you have any shirt prior to the reunion, please 

contact me.  

Shipping cost for caps is $8.00; no additional 

shipping for addition items. If no hat in you order, 

shipping is $4.00.  
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MEMORIES OF A SHIPôS SERVICEMEN 

By Lt. John Dew USNR (Retired) 

Aboard 1964-65 Ensign/Lt. j.g, (SC) 

Shipôs Serviceman 1st Class 

Thomas Sagan from Sault Sainte 

Marie, Michigan, spent most of a 

Med Cruise working in the 

laundry. Isolated as he was in his 

job, he did not come in contact 

with many of the crew outside his 

Division. 

Tom Saganôs battle station was as a loader on the after 

starboard 3ò/50 caliber gun mount. 

Following the 1964 Med Cruise, the USS Spiegel 

Grove was positioned off the Virginia Capes for anti-

aircraft firing exercises. An aircraft towed a target 

sleeve across the beam of the ship while the Gunnerôs 

mates attempted to hit it with proximity rounds.  

Proximity rounds contained a glass vial of acid that, 

when the round was fired, broke thus activating a small 

radar in the warhead which could sense the closest 

point of approach to the target and ignite the warhead 

throwing shrapnel in all directions.  

While aimed at the target sleeve, the 3ò/50 caliber gun 

would fire and automatically eject the empty shell 

casing. The gun could fire up to 90 rounds a minute if 

the loaders could keep up. 

This day, a shell misfired but the gun ejected the live 

shell anyway throwing it against the gun tub with such 

force that it probably broke the vial of acid thus 

making the round live while laying at the bottom of the 

gun mount tub. 

Tom Sagan, without regard to his personal safety, 

quickly picked up the live round and threw it 

overboard, thus protecting the lives of everyone on that 

gun mount. 

The round did not explode as it sank, but it could have.  

We secured from battle stations and Tom Sagan 

returned to the laundry to go to work washing his 

shipmatesô clothes. 

Thank you, Tom Sagan, wherever you are. I will never 

forget you. 
 

 
TREASURERôS REPORT 

Jim Yoder, Treasurer 

The Association has done at 

about as well as expected for 

mid-year reporting, since this 

only covers from the last report 

in your February Newsletter. 

Reunion money, from attendees 

2018 registrations will all go 

toward their cost of reunion 

activities. You can see in this 

report how important dues are ï they did cover the 
Newsletter expenses for this period. But do note that 

most of that was dues paid in advance. We would like 

to have seen more renewal membership dues, since 

several shipmates did not renew. (See the Secretaryôs 

report for more detail on that.) Not shown are the 

dividends totaling less than $2 or $1072 input 

designated attendeesô payments for the 2018 reunion.  

Receipts ï $421 

$396 New/returning and renewal membership dues.  

    25 Shipôs Store 

Expenses ï $224. 

$224 Newsletter printing and postage. 

Net ï $197 

The account has approximately $8445. counting the 

dividends and reunion fees. Outside of the membership 

dues and Newsletters, most receipts and expenditures 

(the reunion and ships store) are normally within a 

month of, or during, the reunion.  

A complete report of all receipts, expenses, and bal-

ances for the year (1 October to 30 September) will be 

available at the annual business meeting during the 

reunion.  
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Our home page website is www.kevinflaley. 

com. It contains links to a plethora of SG in- 

formation and USS Spiegel Grove history. SG 

Association information available is officers, 

contact information, how to join, upcoming re- 

union, and past reunions. 

There a list of many of the shipmates and their 

contact information but are not necessarily 

members of the Association. (You must contact me if 

you want to be listed on this list.)  

It also has on-line sales of some LSD 32 related items, 

plus some cruise books, old (40s/50s) Blue Jackets 

Manuals, pins, patches, etc. The sales pages (4) on the 

website have been updated recently. Check it out. Free 

shipping on all items.  

USS Spiegel Grove history includes, where she was 

born, most of her cruises and campaigns, a list of the 

commanding officers, Welcome Aboard pamphlets, 

exactly where she is now, and several other facts, 

including other related military websites. 

If you know some of the missing cruise or other infor-

mation or have a question or update for any of the 

pages in the website, please contact me at (928) 757-

4275 or  flatleyk@frontier.com. 

 

 

 

VIETNAM ERA VETERAN LAPEL PIN 

Info Courtesy of Gary Miller 

A lasting memento of the Nationôs  
   thanks to recognize, thank and  
    honor living US military veterans  
   who served on active duty during  
the Vietnam War ï anytime, anywhere  

between November 1955 and May 1975.  

The Veterans Affairs in our county invites veterans to 

claim their veteran lapel pins. Did anyone else hear 

about this in their area? Just letting you know that I 

got my pin. You might want to contact your local VA. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the 

reunion.  Gary 

 

 

 

 
 

I just got these patches in and are listed on the 

site. The round patch is 4" & the Gator Navy 

patch is 4.5 x 6.25". Again shipping is free. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPIEGEL GROVE LICENSE PLATES 

Provided by Joe Py 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just 30 bucks each personalized. 

Refer to Attachment #4. 

 

OUR WEBSITE / HISTORIAN 
Kevin Flatley 

Navigator PR2 D.B. Cooper 

http://www.kevinflaley.com/
http://www.kevinflaley.com/
mailto:flatleyk@frontier.com
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Members Transferred to the Non-Active Roster 
 

If anyone would like to contact them again, here is their contact information. 

Bug óem enough just might get them back on the active roster and even join 

us at a reunion ï Lancaster, Pennsylvania this year includes Hershey 

chocolate and Amish tours, and in New Orleans next year. 

 

 
Cunningham, William (Mary) 

ET2, 1986-89 

Waynesville, Ohio 

c: (937) 974-1300 

Hines, Randy (Betty) 

BT2, 1976-79 

Wildwood, Florida 

(352) 399-2208/c: (315) 842-2422 

Killion, Mike (Paula) 

SN, 1972-75 

Westminster, Maine 

(978) 874-2282 

King, Robert (Priscilla)  
CDR, 1983-85 

Afton, Virginia 

(540) 456-6458 

LaRochelle, Ron (Kathy) 

IC1, 1965-66 

Merritt Island, Florida 

(321) 449-8686  

Logan, Russ 

DC2, 1966-70 

Madison, Alabama 

(256) 508-0566 

Mawn, Paul (June) 

ENS/LTJG 1963-65 

Sudbury, Maine 

(978) 443-2565 

McKay, Russ (Rebekah) 

RD3, 1960-62 

Gastonia, North Carolina 

(704) 678-1011 

Oberst, Donnie (Mary) 

EM3, 1966-68 

Owensboro, Kentucky 

c: (270) 316-2369/c: (270) 993-8384 

 

Ouellette, Steven (Penny) 

RM1, 1971-74/1982-85 

Elyria, Ohio 

wif-c: (440) 346-6077 

Overton, Rev. Dannie (Wanda) 
DN2, 1965-67 

Beaver Dam, Kentuckky 

c: (270) 999-8625 

Stephenson, "Steve" 

BTC, 1974-75 

Lancaster, Ohio 

(740) 569-1053 

orrance, Karl (Harriet) 

BT3, 1970-71 

Plymouth, Maine 

(508) 746-4522/c: (508) 802-3279 

Trielhoff, Pat (Elizabeth) 

SMC(SW), 1985-88 

Oshkosh, Wisconson 

(920) 233-1124 

Walker, Marshall (Shella) 

MM3, 1966-68 

Hartwell, Georgia 

(706) 376-3802 

Wallace, Darrell "Greg" (Dianne) 

BM2, 1981-84 

Nashville, North Carolina 

c: (252) 813 0158 

Weston, Vaughn  

BMSN 1972-74 

Hickory, North Carolina 

c:(589) 233-6817 
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* Note. Hans Herr House is a 5-minute drive and may be individual tours  
or as a group of 10 or more. ($7-$15) <www.hansherr.org> 

 

 
 

THE USS SPIEGEL GROVE (LSD 32) ASSOCIATION 

2018 REUNION ACTIVITIES 

(Not likely, but subject to change) 

Day 1 Wednesday 24 October ï Check-In / Welcome Aboard 

Noonish Hospitality Suite opens. 

 Check in Hospitality Suite ï Pick up your óreunion  

name tags, PODs, event tickets, etc. 

1600 Check into the hotel at front desk. 

1730 Welcome Aboard Reception in Hospitality Suite. 

Day 2. Thursday 25 October ï Motorcoach Tour ($) 

 Breakfast. 

0800 Depart hotel. 

US Army Heritage and Education Center, Carlisle, PA. 

Lunch (included). 

Trolley tour of Hershey, PA. 

Visit Chocolate World. 

1630 Return to hotel. 

Evening/Dinner on your own. 

Day 3. Friday 26 October ï Motorcoach Tour ($) 

 Breakfast. 

0800 Depart hotel. 

Amish Countryside Tour with Amish guide. 

Various stops all in Lancaster County.  

Includes lunch in an Amish home.  
1500 Return to hotel. 

Evening/Dinner on your own. 

Day 4. Saturday 27 October ï Business Meeting / Banquet 

 Breakfast 

1000 All member annual Assoc. Business Meeting. 

1300 Hans Herr House Tour. ($) * 

Lunch on your own.  

1830 Grand Banquet. ($) 

Raffles and 50/50. 

1000 Secure Hospitality Suite. 

Day 5. Sunday 28 October ï Underway 

 AM Breakfast. 

Say final good-byes.  

Check out of hotel.  
Shift colors. 

 

https://www.hansherr.org/
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THE USS SPIEGEL GROVE (LSD 32) ASSOCIATION 

2018 REUNION RegISTRATION 

October 24-28 Lancaster, Pa. 
Name  __________________________________________________________________________________  

Guest/Spouse  ____________________________________________________________________________  

Address  _________________________________________________________________________________  

City _________________________________________ State ______ ZIP Code  ______________________  

Telephone ____________________________________ Dates Stationed Aboard  ______________________  

Email  __________________________________________________________________________________  

Any Dietary Restrictions? ___________________________________________________________________  

Wheelchair Bound?  _______________________________________________________________________  
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HOST HOTEL  

Lancaster DoubleTree Resort by Hilton Hotel 

2400 Willow Street Pike, Lancaster, PA 17602-4849 

Call the hotel at (717) 464-2711 to make your room reservation. Tell them you are with the USS Spiegel Grove 

reunion group to get our group rate of $119.00 per room per night plus tax.  That includes a hot, buffet breakfast for 

each person each morning and parking. That rate is also good 3 days prior and 3 days after the reunion, based on hotel 

availability. Reservations need to be made prior to September 24th to get the special group rate.  
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REUNION ACTIVITIES  

 Registration $10/per person (Not optional) .....................................  No. of persons ____ x $10 = $ _______ 

Wed .... Welcome Aboard $00 (Need head count) .......................................  No. of persons ____  

Thu ..... Army Heritage/Education Ctr. and Chocolate Tour $97  .................  No. of persons ____ x $97 = $ _______ 

Fri ...... Amish Countryside Tour $93/person  .............................................  No. of persons ____ x $93 = $ _______ 

Sat ...... Han Herr House Tour $00 now (pay then)  .....................................  No. of persons ____ 

Sat. ..... Grand Banquet (Buffet) $42  ..........................................................  No. of persons ____ x $42 = $ _______ 

If renewing membership. ..............................................................................  No. of years ____ x $12 = $ _______ 

If ordering Spiegel Grove shirts, pick them up at the reunion. (Saves S&H and  

guarantees theyôre waiting for you.) (They do not have reunion/dates printed on them.) 

Polo, Navy ........... (circle size) ...............   S  M  L  XL  2XL  3XL  ............  No. of shirts _____ x $25 = $ _______ 

Polo, White  (call for availability).......   S  M  L  XL  2XL  3XL  ............  No. of shirts _____ x $25 = $ _______ 

Polo, Navy, long Sleeved w/pocket  ........   S  M  L  XL  2XL  3XL  .............  No. of shirts _____ x $25 = $ _______ 

V-neck óTô, Ladies, Pink,   ......................   S  M  L  XL  2XL  3XL  .............  No. of shirts _____ x $10 = $ _______ 

Non-V-neck óTô, Ladies, Pink,   ..............   S  M  L  XL  2XL  3XL  .............  No. of shirts _____ x $10 = $ _______ 

Registration, with payment in full, must be submitted and received  

by September 8th. No refunds on activity package after September 10th.  My Total Package = $ _______  

Make check payable to: USS Spiegel Grove Association. 

Mail the check with this registration form to: Jim Yoder, SGA18 Reunion 

 19132 W. McDowell Rd,  

 Buckeye, AZ 85396-5700 
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THE USS SPIEGEL GROVE (LSD 32) ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERSHIP DUES RENEWAL 

d If not using the registration form  d 

 
Dues are $12.00 per calendar year.  Pay for as many years as you like at the current rate.  

If you are not sure what year you are paid through, call Jim Yoder at (623) 853-9913 or email him. 

 

Paying dues for ____ year(s) x $12 = $ _____ 

Make check payable to: USS Spiegel Grove Association 
and mail it with this form to: 

 Jim Yoder, LSD 32 Association 
 19132 W. McDowell Rd 
 Buckeye, AZ 85396 

We also would like verification/update of the following: 

 

 

Name    Wifeôs First Name (Optional)    

Rank/Rate/Rating when stationed aboard    Dates    

Mailing Address:    Div./Dept.    

     

Phone No. (Home)    (Cell)    

E-mail address    

If retired from the service, what was your Rank/Rate/Rating when you retired?   

 

Thank you. 
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SPIEGEL GROVE LICENSE PLATES 

ORDER FORM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enter in box whatever you want. Examples: name, rank or rate/rating, year(s) ï or leave blank 
 

 

 

 
 UPPER LEFT UPPER MIDDLE UPPER RIGHT 

 

USS Spiegel Grove 

LSD 32 

 
 LOWER LEFT  LOWER RIGHT 

 

If the money ($30.00) is received by Aug. 30th you can pick it up at the reunion. 

Otherwise, TBD shipping cost added. 

 

Send This form with Check or money order to: Joe Py 

 8 W. Main St. 
 Reinholds, PA 17569 
 

Your  Name    

 Address    

    

 Phone No.    

 

Any questions e-mail at hbpysknk@ptd.net or call 717-587-5193 (Ruth's cell) 

Lt. W.T.Doher Navigator 

mailto:hbpysknk@ptd.net
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